
 

 

Macapá, October 25, 2015. 

 

To: Acta Scientiarum Biological Sciences 

Editor-in-Chief Dr. Ricardo M. Takemoto 

 

Dear Editor-in-Chief, 

We are submitting for publication in Acta Scientiarum Biological Sciences the 

manuscript entitled “Crustacean parasites of six fish species from a reservoir in 

eastern Amazon (Brazil), and parasite-host-environment interactions", which was 

written together with Huann Carllo Gentil Vasconcelos. 

The manuscript represents original article on the crustaceans community 

that parasitize  populations of  fish in a reservoir from Brazilian Amazon, and it have 

also focus in the host-parasite interactions. Therefore, we hoped that this is accepted 

for publication in Acta Scientiarum Biological Sciences.  

The decisions of the Board Editorial of Acta Scientiarum Biological Sciences 

should be sent to the second author, in the addresses below.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Marcos Tavares-Dias 

Embrapa Amapá. Rodovia Juscelino Kubitschek, km 5, N°2600.  68903-419, Macapá, 

Universidade, 68903-419, AP, Brazil. E-mails: marcos.tavares@embrapa.br. 
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